
 

 
 
For a chance to win a Cineworld cinema voucher worth £20.00 please complete the 
attached Parent/Carer Questionnaire and hand it in at the office by 9am on 
Monday 5th March.  Your child’s name will be taken at the office and put into a 
draw, which will be drawn during that morning.  We will notify the winners by text 
and the voucher collected from the office.  Thank you. 

 
  



Questionnaire for parents and carers (March 2018) 
Please read the following statements and tick the answer which best fits what you think about the school. 
Please only tick one box per statement. If you cannot answer leave it blank. 

 (Please tick) Strongly 
agree 

Agree Disagree 
Strongly 
disagree 

Don’t 
know 

1  My child is happy at school  

 
   

 

2  My child feels safe at school  

 
   

 

3  My child makes good progress 

 
    

 

4  My child is well looked after at school 

 
    

 

5  My child is taught well at this school  

 
   

 

6  My child receives appropriate 
homework for their age 

    
 

7  The school makes sure its pupils are 
well behaved 

    
 

8  The school deals effectively with 
bullying 

    
 

9  The school is well led and managed  

 
    

 

10  The school responds well to any 
concerns I raise 

    
 

11  I receive valuable information about 
my child 

 

 
   

 

12  Overall, I am happy with my child’s 
experience at this school 

    
 

To help other parents make an informed choice about which school to choose for their child please comment 

on your reasons for choosing Driffield Northfield Infant School 

 

 

 

 

To help us provide you with the most useful and meaningful information about your child’s progress and 
attainment at the end of the school year please let us know which method of annual report format you 
would prefer: 

 

14a I would like to receive a short annual report for my child with an explanation of their 
progress at an additional parent/teacher meeting 

 

14b I would like a more detailed written report without an additional parent/teacher meeting  

If you would like to expand on your answers or make any other comments please do this on the reverse of 
this sheet. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to complete this questionnaire. Please return it to the school 
office by 9am on Monday 5th March and your child’s name will be entered into the prize draw. 

 

Name (Optional) …………………………………………….            Date .................................... 


